
Dear Scouts and Leaders, 

As I sit down to write this letter, I can hardly believe that my time with all of you is coming to an 

end. It feels like just yesterday that I joined the troop, full of excitement and a little bit of 

nervousness. 

The memories we've created together will stay with me forever. From our camping trips under 

the stars to the laughter shared around the campfire, every moment has enriched my life in ways 

I never imagined. You have taught me the true meaning of teamwork, friendship, and resilience. 

I want to express my heartfelt gratitude to our leaders for their unwavering support and 

dedication. Your guidance has inspired me to be the best version of myself. To my fellow scouts, 

thank you for the camaraderie and the countless adventures we embarked on together. 

Though I may be moving on, the lessons I've learned and the bonds we've formed will always 

hold a special place in my heart. I look forward to hearing about all your future achievements 

and adventures. 

Keep the spirit of scouting alive and continue to support each other. This is not a goodbye, but a 

thank you and a see you later. 

Yours in Scouting, 

[Your Name] 


